
 

         
         DISTANCE LEARNING FOR ALL 

 
 

 
Will Brittan School District apply for a waiver mentioned during Governor Newsome’s 
presentation? 

Once the waiver process is provided to schools in California, Brittan School will look at our ability 
to apply for the waiver. We have been told that the waiver will be available soon.  The Waiver 
Process may take a few weeks once it is submitted, so we anticipate beginning our school year 
August 17th with Distance Learning for all students. 

 
Will Brittan change the start date? 

No, Brittan’s first day of instruction is Monday, August 17th. 

 
When will we find out who our child’s teacher is? 

Your child’s teacher will be sending an email to you the week of August 3-7.  This will be a welcome 
back to school letter with information and the date and time for you and your child to meet their teacher 
for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 
When can we pick up technology devices this year? 

Laptops will be available for check out from Brittan School for Distance Learning. Your child’s 
teacher will be letting you know the process if you will be needing a laptop.   
 
What will school-wide Distance Learning look like at Brittan? 

Distance Learning will look VERY different than it did last spring. We are taking what we learned 
and additional requirements to create a very robust Distance Learning opportunity for our 
students. 

 

What to Expect: 

● During school-wide Distance Learning Brittan School will offer online learning  
Monday – Friday. 

● The afternoon will be utilized by teachers for small group instruction.  
● All Brittan students will participate in live classroom instruction.  
● Daily student attendance will be required and taken. 

● Brittan families will be expected to communicate absences on a daily basis, just as they always 
have. 

● Classroom instruction will also be recorded for learning opportunities, should your child miss the 
live lesson. 

● Each teacher will provide a daily school schedule that will be shared during individual 
conferences on August 12-14.  

● When Brittan returns to in person instruction, Distance Learning will be available for those 
families that feel it is best for them and their children.   


